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Donna Conkling

From: James Tulley <jtulley@scarsdaleschools.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 9:12 AM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department; Carl Finger

Subject: Limiting Sale of Vape Products

Good Morning, 
 

I am writing in support of the proposal that will limit the sale of vape products in Scarsdale. I fully support this 

initiative and I believe that vaping/JUULing is becoming an epidemic among our young people.  

 

Best, 

James Tulley 

Health Teacher, Scarsdale High School 

Board Trustee, Scarsdale Drug and Alcohol Task Force (DATF) 
 
 

 


